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Following the WEND Committee meeting, 1 March 1996, a
technical tour on board the Survey Vessel Kaiyo (550 Gff)
was ilranged and conducted by the Hydrographic Depart-
ment of Japan for participating members of the meeting.

37 participants, including their accompanying ladies, were
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welcomed aboard the Sff Kaiyo by the Commanding Officer
Capt. Y. Murase. The Kaiyo, which is equipped with ECDIS,
left Tokyo Port at 09:30, sailed in Tokyo Bay up to E of
Yokohama, and came back to the port at 12:00. The greatest
interest of participants centered at ECDIS among many mod-
ern instruments on board the Kaivo.
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The f irst day of the 2nd meeting of the WEND Committee, 27 Feb. 1996
Conference Room of JHD, Tokyo

WEND MEMBERI ENJoy Toxvo Bnv cRUrsE oN JHD S/V Ketvo
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Observation of ECDIS equipped in the Wheel House of SA/ Kaiyo, ' t  March 1996


